Ladybridge Weekly News

29th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 Athletics Competition:

Well done to the 8 children from year 6 who competed in an athletics competition at Woodbank Park athletics track last Wednesday morning. They all had a great time running and jumping and throwing as they represented Ladybridge with great pride against other local schools. Well done to all involved!





European Day of Languages:

On Friday it was European Day of Languages. Across the school the children had a lovely day learning new ways to say hello in different languages and singing language songs.

Attendance:

A reminder that this year we will be celebrating positive school attendance each half-term. Starting with an attendance party on Tuesday October 21^{st} . The party will be in the morning at 9.30-10.30am. Children with the highest attendence will be invited along with those children whose attendance has significantly improved.

School Nurse:

A reminder that our lovely school nurse will be holding a drop-in session on Thursday October 9th from 1:30 until 3:00. She can help with a number of different childhood issues such as bed wetting, sleep issues, eating problems and many more. If you would like an appointment to see her, please drop a Dojo message to Mrs Davies and she will add you to the appointment list.



Class Assemblies:

This year our class assemblies will be in the spring term. All parents are welcome - no need for tickets! Just come to the main entrance for 9am on the day of your child's assembly. Class assembly dates: 20 Jan 2026, Tue 9 - 9:30am Y6 class assembly, 27 Jan 2026, Tue 9 - 9:30am Y2 class assembly, 10 Feb 2026, Tue 9 - 9:30am Y5 class assembly, 3 Mar 2026, Tue 9 - 9:30am Y1

class assembly, 10 Mar 2026, Tue 9 – 9:30am Y3/4 class assembly 2026.



Best wishes

Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan Ashworth

Diary Dates

New dates added this week are in red

- Thursday 9th October School Nurse drop-in sessions 1.30-3pm
- Monday 13th October Nasal Flu immunisation
- Tuesday 14th October Early Years Open day 1 2:30pm
- Thursday 16th October 9.15 Harvest Festival All Hallows Church
- Thursday 23rd October Break up for half term
- Tuesday 21st October 9.30-10.30am Attendance Party
- Thursday 23rd October Resource Parent Tour 9:15 10:15am
- Monday 24th October INSET day
- Monday 3rd November Children return to school
- Monday 24th November Early Years Open day 3:30 5pm
- Tuesday 25th November Parents Evening 3.30 6.00
- Thursday 27th November Parents Evening 3.30 6.00
- Wednesday 3rd December Carol Concert
- Friday 5th December Resource Parent Tour 9:15 10:15am
- Tuesday 6th December 9.30 Key Stage 1 Nativity dress rehearsal
- Wednesday 7th December 2.00pm Key Stage 1 Nativity performance
- Tuesday 9th December Dick Whittington on Ice years 1-6 school trip
- Thursday 11th December Sing along 2pm
- Friday 12th December Christmas Fair 3.30-5pm
- Thursday 15th December 9.30 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long dress rehearsal
- Friday 16th December 2.00 EYFS Christmas Sing-a-long
- Thursday 18th December 9.15 Carol Service All Hallows Church
- Friday 19th December 2.00 Key Stage 2 Talent Show
- Friday 19th December Children Break up for Christmas
- Monday 5th January Children return to school
- 20 Jan 2026, Tue 9 9:30am Y6 class assembly, 27 Jan 2026, Tue 9 9:30am Y2 class assembly, 10 Feb 2026, Tue 9 9:30am Y5 class assembly, 3 Mar 2026, Tue 9 9:30am Y1 class assembly, 10 Mar 2026, Tue 9 9:30am Y3/4 class assembly 2026.

The class with the best attendance last week was Year 5 with 95.8%.

Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance each week. Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress. Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day.



PE Kits

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps or trainers. Please complete the letter that was sent out last week so that we know whether you require a school PE kit. Please remember to wash the PE kit regularly, we will send them home each half term.

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week starting on Monday 8th September, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two lessons each week where PE kits are used.

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk

The school twitter address is @LadybridgePS

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445

The school text number is 0161 850 1262

School uniform can be ordered from https://mcsstores.co.uk/ or https://myclothing.com/